
Heather Pecke+ runs a supervised game on Wednesday mornings at 9:30am. The Carlingwood 
Duplicate Bridge Club web site can be found here. Players can ask for assistance with bidding 
and play of the hand, like how it went down at Heidi’s novice games we had on Tuesday 
mornings up unGl the arrival of COVID in early 2020. She gives a chalk talk at 9:15. 
 

 
 
Heather is a close bridge friend of the club and most players in the area and further around the 
country (the world?). Please consult their website for further details as per the link in this 
document … 
 
Colin and Michael 

https://www.bridgewebs.com/radbc/home.html

